
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 24th June 2025 

 
 
Re: Beyond 18 Day: Monday 30th June 
 
Dear parent(s) and carer(s) 
 
A reminder that next Monday, your son/daughter will spend the day working with their Form Tutor and 6th Form 
pastoral team on their second ‘Beyond 18 Day’. 
 
The aim of the day is to provide more detailed information to enable students to pursue their ‘PLAN A’ whether that 
be a university application or the ‘world of work’. The plan of the day is as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
During the following week (7th – 11th July) students will be given dedicated time off timetable during the mornings of 
the 7th and 11th July to support them in working on university personal statements and job application research. 
 
Additionally, I wanted to signpost three resources for parent(s)/carer(s); we have put these in place to support the 
conversations that you will undoubtedly be having at home over the coming few months: 
 
The Parents’ Guide to Post-18 Options 
The Parents’ Guide to University  
The Parents’ Guide to Apprenticeships 
 
We are looking forward to a great day on Monday; if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
the school. We will also be hosting an evening in September, at the start of Year 13 to cover much of this information. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr J Teece                                               Mr R Bell 
Head of Year                                          Deputy Head 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OHS9Yr6ExOOBEjvOXojdC0lmdPMGu0Zr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AHL3ubsjT50iVeZf_aUWmD3jm9zpXXJV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DxACTE_br5qCCXOKMfXmIEExsnf4_Z-q/view?usp=sharing

